
 

  

 

 

 

 Chapter 384 dues are past due

Look who is ready to fly after the weight and 
balance has been completed and the paperwork is 

finished.  
See you in Brighton soon.

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

AQP PRESENTATION THIS MEETING

  Jon Harris will be doing an AQP presentation at the 
meeting this month.  This presentation is an Advanced 
Qualification for Light aircraft.  It focuses on areas that 
general aviation pilots have difficulty with like base-to-
final stalls. There are 20 areas that Jon will touch on.  
These are great items to review before our spring flying 
begins.

EAA Learn to Fly Day

  The EAA has set aside Saturday May 21, 2022 as the 
Learn to Fly Day.  This is a program where you invite an 
adult who always wanted to learn to fly (but never 
accomplished that goal) up for an introductory flight.  If 
you know of anyone that fits this category, and you are 
able to help fly these folks, please connect with a 384 
Chapter Member for details.

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
April 10, 2022

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, April 13, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.
QThe May meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 7:00pm.

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Monday evenings

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS



  

 

 

 

 
Young Eagles Day is Approaching Fast

   Young Eagles Day is fast approaching and set for Saturday, June 4, 2022.  If you know a young person between the ages of 
8 and 16, and you would like to introduce that young person to aviation, please contact Karl Vogleheim, David Hubbard, Jon 
Harris or David Yeggi for details.  The Young Eagle Program was started in 1992 with the goal of introducing ONE MILLION 
young people to aviation before the 100th anniversary of the Wright Brothers flight in 1903.  To date, over two million 
people have been introduced to aviation through the Young Eagles Program with many of these youngsters going on to 
pursue their flying endeavors.  If you are interested in helping, please speak to the gentlemen above and they will let you 
know how you can help.   Thanks


